
 
Monday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s  
 

  9.00am  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)   St Mary’s 
   
Tuesday 8.00am - 8.45am Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  Our Lady and St Hubert’s
  

  9.00am  Holy Mass     Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
    

  7.00pm  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 

   
Wednesday 9.05am  St Hubert’s School Mass - Year 6 Leavers St Hubert’s School 
   

  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s  
   

  6.00pm  Votive Mass of St Joseph   St Wulstan’s 
 
Thursday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s 
              
Friday  10.00am  Holy Mass (Adoration from 8.45am)  St Mary’s 
 

  5.30pm  Exposition of the Blessed Sacrament  St Wulstan’s 
     and Confessions, followed by 

 

  6.00pm  Holy Mass     St Wulstan’s 
     
Saturday 10.00am  Holy Mass     St Mary’s  
   

  4.00pm - 4.45pm Confessions     St Mary’s 
   

  5.00pm  Holy Mass (Sunday Vigil)   St Mary’s  
  
Sunday 9.00am  Holy Mass      Our Lady and St Hubert’s 
 

  9.30am  Holy Mass      St Mary’s 
   

  10.30am  Holy Mass      St Charles’ School 
   

  11.00am  Holy Mass      St Wulstan’s 
   

   
    
       
     

 

 

Parish Priest  Fr Ethelbert Arua ethelbert.arua@dioceseofsalford.org.uk 
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Parish Administrator   Catherine Peet catherine.peet@dioceseofsalford.org.uk     
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13 July 2025            15th Sunday in Ordinary Time (C) 

The Diocese of Salford's Laudato Si' Centre is teaming up with the Columban Missionaries in 
Britain for a special pilgrimage opportunity to celebrate the Season of Creation in this Holy 
Year of Jubilee. Taking place on Thursday 25 September, this prayerful experience offers 
opportunities for everyone, whether taking on our nine-mile pilgrimage walk, joining us for 
our liturgies throughout the day, or receiving our virtual pilgrimage pack to explore in your 
own time. To find out more and to register, please visit https://dioceseofsalford.org.uk/hope
-for-our-common-home/ 

 

Hope for our Common Home Pilgrimage 



 

Mass Intentions received this week 

Bernadette Theaker RIP (8) 
John Lee RIP 
Special Intentions 
Arnold Green - Birthday Memories 16 July 
David Kemp (2) 
Frank Holmes (2) 
Joseph Lockett - Birthday Anniversary 
Fred Cooke - Birthday 18 July 
Peter Wiggins - Anniversary 10 July 
Special Intention 

 

St Mary’s 200 Club 

The winning number for the weekly £25 draw was 
number 18.  
 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Piety Stall 

First Holy Communion 
gifts and cards are  on 
sale, together with a 
selection of other items 
and cards.  Please come 
and browse. 

 

First Holy Communion 

Please pray for the children of St Wulstan’s 
School, who will be making their First Holy 
Communion today at St Wulstan’s Church. 

Join the Diocese of Salford's Laudato Si' Centre 
between 9.30am and 3.30pm on Friday 1 August 
for a prayerful silent retreat.  
 

Begin the day with a tour of Wardley Hall and the 
Laudato Si' Centre before spending time in silent 
prayer, reflection, and Adoration of the Blessed 
Sacrament.  
 

The day ends with Outdoor Mass and a final 
opportunity for reflection.  
 

Email laudatosi@dioceseofsalford.org.uk to find 
out more and register. 

 

Silent Retreat The Canonesses of St Augustine, based at 
Boarbank Hall near Grange-over-Sands, has 
shared details of two retreats this summer.  
 

Join them from 26 July - 2 August for a retreat 
exploring more about the spirituality of our 
new Augustinian Pope, Leo XIV, or perhaps join 
them between 18-22 August for an opportunity to 
read and reflect on the spiritual writings of St 
Augustine.  
 

To find out more about these retreats and other 
opportunities at Boarbank Hall, please 
visit http://www.boarbankhall.org.uk 

 

Summer Retreats at Boarbank Hall 

Although there is no charge for a Baptism, it is 
customary for the family to make an offering 
towards the running and upkeep of the parish. 
Many thanks for your understanding and support. 

 

Baptism Donations 

 

Pilgrimage to Ladyewell Shrine 

A pilgrimage to Ladyewell Shrine has been 
organised for Thursday 14 August.  The cost is £10 
and the coach will pick up on Whalley Road, 
opposite Devonshire Drive, Clayton le Moors at 
10.00am and at Town Gate, Great Harwood at 
10.10am. 
 

There are a number of tickets at each church.  
Please see the Stewards if you would like to join 
the pilgrimage. 

Are you involved in any form of ministry in the 
Church? Are you interested in doing more or 
would like to expand your skills in pastoral 
leadership?  
 

Liverpool Hope University has partnered with 
several Catholic dioceses, including the Diocese 
of Salford, to help people gain fresh perspectives 
on Scripture and Church teaching.  
 

You can follow the two-year course online and 
also opt to take this course as a postgraduate 
certificate. To find out more, please 
email m.mui@rcaol.org.uk.  

 

Certificate in Catholic Pastoral Leadership 

 

Our Lady and St Hubert’s Piety Stall 

Please come and browse. There are Baptism gifts, 
Rosary beads, medals, cards and much more.  
There is also a selection of cards for various 
occasions at St Wulstan’s.   


